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August 20, 2023 

 
A Personal Message from MP Shaun Chen 陳聖源 

 
As the Member of Parliament for Scarborough North, I am pleased to extend my 

warmest greetings to the organizers and attendees of the film and dinner to 

commemorate the 100th Anniversary of the Chinese Exclusion Act. 
 

Today’s event represents a space for community members to acknowledge the harms 

caused by the Chinese Exclusion Act, a dark page in Canadian history. During a time 

where we are witnessing a rise in Anti-Asian racism, we must stand against the 

wrongs of the past and prevent further discrimination for future generations.  
 

I congratulate the organizers for their efforts in supporting the community and 

creating a positive cultural impact. Events such as this one are crucial for 

honouring the lives and families that were so greatly affected by this injustice.  

 

Please accept my best wishes for a most successful event. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Shaun Chen 陳聖源 

Member of Parliament 

Scarborough North 
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